
81 Crescent Road, Reading  RG1 5SL 
email: MERoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org 

web: www.maidenerleghschoolreading.co.uk 
telephone:  0118 9668065 

As we are unable to welcome prospective parents 
and students into our school this year, 

Maiden Erlegh School in Reading would like to 
invite you to a virtual open event on 23 
September 2020.  The session will include: 

• Presentations by the Headteacher 
• An opportunity to ask questions about the 

school and our approach 
Please also visit the school website area for 
prospective parents and families for a wealth of 
further information and resources.  
 
We look forward to  
meeting you!  

If you are interested in attending, please 
visit our website at 
www.maidenerleghschoolreading.co.uk 
or click here to reserve a place.  

For regular updates, follow us on  
Twitter @MESReading  

 Virtual Open Event  
Wednesday 23 September 2020 

6pm and 7.30pm 
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